
Recipient: 

Bent Høie 

Minister of Health and Care Services 

PO Box 8011 Dep, 0030 Oslo 

Norway 

 

Dear Mr. Minister, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of John Jeanette Solstad Remø who is not 

allowed to officially change her sex until she has the sex reassignment surgery and 

sterilization. She was only permitted to change her name yet all documents refer to her as 

“male”. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to: 

 Open up the possibility of legal sex change without having to undergo sterilization, 

psychiatric assessment and other procedures required for a complete sex change; 

 Remove transsexualism from the national classification of mental disorders. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 


